
BLAKEBURN ELEMENTARY  
A caring, creative, intelligent school! 

(604) 944-9037, Fax (604) 604-937-6876      
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/blakeburn/   

 

 

 

 
 

This bike has been waiting to be picked up for about a month.  If you know 
who it belongs to, please encourage them to come and get it. 
 
 
School Supplies 
 
Creative Children orders arrived at the end of June and most of them have 
been picked up.  The school is now closed for the summer.  We will be 
back in the office August 31st-Sept. 4th from 9:00-3:00.  You can come and 
pick up your supplies then.  For people who did not order Creative Packs 
and still want to your can contact Creative Children directly and their 
forms are available on our website. 
 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/blakeburn/


 
 
Medical Forms 
 
If your child has a medical alert and we have medication in the office, 
please come by August 31st-Sept. 4th from 9:00-3:00 to retrieve the 
medication. 
 
Also, we have a new “Request for Administration of Medication” form 
effective for 2015-2016 that requires a physician signature to administer 
medication in addition to our regular “Medical Alert” form.  So, you may 
want to print one out, or pick one up in the office so that you have some 
time to have it completed over the summer.  The forms are posted on our 
website. 
 
 
First Day 
 
Tuesday, September 8th we return to school.  Largely it is a day to take 
attendance and to figure out who is returning to Blakeburn and who has 
moved.  If you are relocating over the summer please send us an email so 
we know.   
 
Children will return to their last year’s class with last year’s teacher.  New 
students should report to the office and we will have some people helping 
that will bring you to a class that you will be part of for the first week. 
Tuesday the 8th Classes will run from 8:45-9:15.  Wednesday through 
Friday we will run classes from 8:45-2:45 with students in last year’s 
classes while we confirm our numbers and organize classes for next year. 
Kindergartens going into grade one you will return to last year’s class and 
teacher for the first day.  We will then assign an alternate teacher for the 
rest of the week while Kindergarten teachers are involved in welcoming our 
new kindergarten students. 
 

 


